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A note from the Headteacher

GDPR
Enrichment
Dear Parents and Carers,

Now that the warm weather is here our learners have been making the most of our outside space and have been helping staff to grow herbs and vegetables. Learners have also worked hard trying to make our garden look more inviting by painting benches and creating lovely wind chimes.
Learners in primary have been working hard on the theme of 'Green Fingers' and over the last week we have seen a number of interesting and creative bird feeders in the garden.
A number of our Secondary and Post 16 learners have been working hard completing exams. This year we will see three learners leave us to go on to further training, education and employment. We wish them the best of luck!

We hope you all have a lovely summer break.
Julie


On the 25th May 2018 rules and regulations changed in terms of data protection. ALP Leicester comply with EU General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR). In terms of your right to be informed, we will inform you about the way in which we use, share and store your personal information. 

We have published a Privacy Notice so you can access this information, along with information about the increased rights you have in relation to the information we hold on you and the legal basis on which we are using it. If you have any questions please contact us.
****A Reminder for Parents, Carers and Pupils****
 Please do not forget that from 30th August 2018, school hours will be 9.15am  - 2.45pm.





The aim and objectives of ALP’s Enrichment programme are to provide all pupils access to learning that stretches beyond our core curriculum & offered subjects. 

In addition, we aim to enable pupils to fulfil their potential; enhance their range of interests; build self-esteem and confidence and to meet the spiritual, moral, cultural and social aspects of a pupil’s development both at ALP and in the wider community.

ALP contributes to this ongoing process by encouraging pupils involvement in a range of themed weeks and days which spread over the academic year. During the past year, pupils at ALP have taken part in learning and activities such as Science Week, My Community and Me Week and Multifaith Week.  
For more information or for a copy of our calendar of Enrichment Activities, please contact Jo Weatherstone or Hannah Satchwell - joanne.weatherstone@alpschools.org hannah.satchwell@alpschool.org









[image: ]








Construction



[image: ]







We are delighted to announce that ALP Leicester has achieved the Healthy Schools Award.  The award recognises our commitment to the health and wellbeing of our Learners.We are proud to share some of the positive comments that we received from our assessor:
“It’s clear that ALP Schools take every opportunity to promote health and wellbeing across your sites”
“ALP Schools demonstrate that they are continuously progressing and working to meet the needs of the children and young people that attend the school”
“There is a strong focus on staff health and wellbeing”
For more information about healthy schools, please contact our Healthy Schools, Behaviour and Development Specialist, Donna Hatcher - donna.hatcher@alpschools.org
ALP Leicester are delighted to announce that our new construction suite has been sponsored by Front Row Construction Timber Framing. This not only means we have greater access to resources and tools due to a funding contribution, but we are delighted to announce that Company Owner, Tom Kempin has become the chair of the schools Executive Board. Tom has a passion for education and previously taught at King Edward VII School and was Head Teacher of Knossington Grange Therapeutic School before taking role within his family business. We are delighted with our association with  Front Row Construction and students are benefiting greatly with many on schedule to achieve their first construction based qualification this academic year.   
Communication
Commitment
Update
ALP Leicester continue to put Speech, Language and Communication Needs (SLCN) at the forefront of learning.  This term, ALP held its third ever ‘Student Voice’ meeting where students in Secondary were given the opportunity to share their ideas and thoughts around issues which affect them directly.  During the last meeting, students talked about the forthcoming increase in school hours, buddying up with primary learners to support reading and assisting at lunch times.  
For the outcomes of these sessions or for more information on how to support our children and young peoples SLCN,  please contact our Communication Champion, Jo Weatherstone - joanne.weatherstone@schools.org
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